
Residents of Hobart are invited  
to take advantage of the track at the new 

Hobart High School Frank Kurth Fieldhouse.  

Who is eligible? 
This invitation is for Hobart residents only. There is no charge to use the facility, simply show your driver’s 

license or state ID as proof of residency. Locker rooms are available for your convenience.  

Dates of Availability -  
What:  Exercising on the new track at the new Hobart High School Frank Kurth Fieldhouse 

Who:  Hobart Residents 

When:  Starting February 2, 2009 

Where:  New Hobart High School Field House-Door 17 

Why:  Be fit and live a healthy lifestyle. 

Schedule - 
  Memorial Day to Labor Day 

  (excludes the holidays) 

  5:50 a.m.—7:20 a.m. 

  5:50 p.m.—7:20 p.m. 

*Exception-Athletic competitions and inclement weather may force the closing  

of evening hours. Please watch for signage. 


